
 

 

 

 

To All Members,  

Sub: Entities Permitted by Ministry of Finance to Perform Authentication under the 

Aadhaar Act 

Please note that the Ministry of the Finance has issued a notification dated August 13, 2024 

regarding authentication under the Aadhaar Act for the purposes of section 11A of the Money 

laundering Act. A copy of the said notification enclosed as Annexure A for your reference.  

For and on behalf of   

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 

Shanti Idnani 

Associate Vice President 
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